SOUTHWEST BASINS ROUNDTABLE
Michael Preston, Chair

¢/0 Dolores Water Conservancy District
P.O. Box 1150

Cortez, Colorado 81321

970-565-7562

May 6, 2013

Mr. Greg Johnson

Program Manager, Water Supply Management Section
Colorado Water Conservation Board

1580 Logan Street, Suite 600

Denver, Colorado 80203

SUBJECT: La Plata River Water Resources Operations Model — Recommend Approval
for Contract Amendment adding $7,000 from the Statewide Fund

Dear Mr. Johnson,

The La Plata Water Conservancy District was previously approved for WSRA statewide
funds to do a La Plata River Water Resources Operations Model. The Tasks associated with
this involved the use of the CDSS model. It took substantial unanticipated work at a cost of
$7,000 to correct the CDSS model to meet the scope of work for this project. The La Plata
Water Conservancy District requested that the contract be amended to cover this added cost.

At the April 17, 2013 Southwest Basin Roundtable meeting, with a quorum present, the
Roundtable recommended approval of an additional $7,000 in Statewide WSRA funding to

cover this added cost.

Since this is an amendment of a previously approved WSRA application, please contact the
applicant directly or me at 970-565-7562, mpreston(@frontier.net, if you have questions or to
advise as to any other required submittals from the applicant.

Sincerely,

Michael Rreston
Southwest Basin Roundtable Chair



